
From: Jessica Cooney <jessicawcooney@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 10:16 AM 
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: Letter of Opposition to Plans for 455 Thayer Pond Road 
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you 
are sure. 
 

Letter of opposition to Plans for 455 Thayer Pond Road  
  
Consistent with our previous letter, we are writing to express our concerns with the 
plans related to 455 Thayer Pond Road.  We feel that the Herscovitch and Elmasry's 
concerns and requests should be fully addressed and granted.   
  
Thank you, 
Jessica & Liam Cooney 
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